

Cherry Orchard Primary School



'We care, we learn, we succeed'

Cherry Orchard Road, Handsworth Wood, Birmingham B20 2LB

Headteacher: Miss Alison Taylor B.Ed (Hons) NPQH
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Emma Emery B.Sc (Hons) Business Manager: Mr Peter Harper DSBM
Telephone: 0121 554 0862

E-mail: enquiry@cherryorchard.bham.sch.uk

21st November, 2022

Dear Year 2 Parents/Guardians,

As part of developing our creative curriculum, Year 2 will be visiting The Blue Orange Theatre to see a pantomime - "Cinderella", on Friday 9th December 2022. In accordance with the charging and remissions policy (see school website), the contributiuon for this trip is set at £11.65 including ticket price and transport costs.

The children will need to come to school at the usual time. **Full school uniform must be worn**. The performance starts at 10:15, so we will depart school at approximately 09:30 and finishes at 12:15.

The children will have their lunch in school as normal when they return (approximately at 12:45).

If your child needs to use medication that is not kept in school, then you will need to give it to your child's teacher and check that it is within date. PLEASE NOTE THAT YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO GO ON THE VISIT IF THEY DO NOT BRING THEIR MEDICATION WITH THEM.

Payment should be made online using ParentPay by Friday 2nd December 2022.

If your child is on our Pupil Premium list, you are still required to go on ParentPay giving consent for your child to go on the trip but you do not have to make any payment.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss H Bowen & Miss N Dingley Year 2 Class Teachers

















